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4th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 6 children 

  

You are invited to attend a reading workshop on Tuesday 12th October at 8:45am 

 

Reading is one of life's most essential skills. At St Anthony's we want children to develop a 

love of books and an enthusiasm for reading. As a parent / carer you play an essential role in 

supporting your child's development, our partnership between home and school is important 

for their success. In this workshop, you will be given some ideas on how you can support your 

child at home so that they can grow to become confident and competent readers.  We will 

also be sharing our new initiative the 'Box of Hopes' so please join us to find out more.  

 

Please come to the school office to sign in.  

 

Please return the slip below with your child to their class teacher.  We look forward to 

seeing you next week.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss M Lescott 

Phase leader 

Year 6 reading workshop – Tuesday 12th October at 8.45am 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………….. Class……………………… 

 

 I/We will attend the reading workshop. 

 

 I/We will NOT attend the reading workshop. 

Please delete as appropriate 

 

Signed Parent/Carer …………………………………………………………. 

S t .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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